(& UNCAS

HEALTH DISTRICT

March 6, 2023

Liz Burdick

Planning Director Town of Montville
310 Norwich-New London Turnpike
Uncasville, CT 06382

Re: 23SITE3- 2 Enterprise Lane
Dear Ms. Burdick:
| have reviewed the above plan, revised February 15, 2023, and have the following comments:

1. Additional test holes are required prior to the issuance of a septic permit.
2. A benchmark is to be set in the area of the septic system.

Sincerely,

Melad LK

Michael J. Kirby,
Chief Environmental Sanitarian
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